
Important Update: Subscription Pricing 

Changes 

Dear [Subscriber's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you about an upcoming 

change to our subscription pricing. 

Effective [Effective Date], the monthly subscription price will increase from [Current Price] to 

[New Price]. This adjustment allows us to continue providing you with the quality content and 

service that you expect from us. 

We understand that price changes can be an inconvenience, and we want to assure you that this 

decision was not made lightly. Your satisfaction and continued support are vital to us. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this update, please feel free to reach out to our 

customer support team at [Customer Support Email] or [Customer Support Phone Number]. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Company Name]  

[Your Company Contact Information] 


